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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
VIRTUES  
The following children were chosen for demonstrating the virtues of attentive and 
discerning.  

Rec Charlotte Y1 Tyler Y2 Lucas 

Y3 Oliver Y4 Kaci- Rae Y5 Kirsten 

Y6 AJ 

 
BENCH OF HONOUR 
These children were chosen by their class teachers: 

Rec Logan & Evelyn Y1 Lexi & Sofija  Y2 All of Year 2 

Y3 Jamin & Harley Y4 Roberto & Royston Y5 Kwaku & Charley 

Y6 Taylor & Naomi 

 
WELL DONE!    
 

ATTENDANCE 
Our attendance this week was 97%. The class with the highest attendance was REC, Y2 and Y6 
with 99%. Well done! 
  

 
STANDARDS 
We were delighted with our SATs results for Y6 and very proud of them. They have 
worked very hard and justly deserve their successes. We were very pleased with our 
other year group results too. Overall we achieved: 
 

Reception - 72% at ARE (expected level) 
Y1 Phonics - 85% ARE (our best ever!) 
Y2 - Reading - 70%, Writing 70%, Maths 76% 
Y6  - Reading - 79%, Writing 86%, Maths 86%, Grammar 83%  
Well done everyone!  
 
REPORTS 
I really enjoyed reading all the reports and learning about all the children's achievements. 
They have all had a very good year and I know their teachers will miss them! If you want 
to discuss your child's report teachers are available on Monday (3.30pm-5pm).  
 
LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 
There was a fantastic turn out for our Y6 Leavers' Assembly. They 
celebrated their time at St. Paul's and all the friends they made 
here. I especially liked their ingredients for success. 
We look forward to Y6 Leavers' Mass and picnic next Thursday. 
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EYFS SPORTS’ DAY 
EYFS enjoyed a fantastic Sports’ Day on Thursday 
morning. They all tried their best and were very 
supportive of each other – with a dash of healthy 
competitiveness! Thank you to all the parents 
and friends who came to support the children so 
positively. 
 
NURSERY GRADUATION 
I cannot believe the progress Nursery has made since the beginning of the 
year. They were fantastic – so confident and independent!  
Thank you Miss Grinnell and Mrs Skidmore for all your hard work and most 
important parents for supporting them. 
 
AND FINALLY……….. 
Next week is a very special week for Y6 and me! It is our last week at St. Paul's and there 
are lots of things planned. Please come to my leaving assembly on Wednesday morning. 
All are very welcome!  
There is a party organised for all the children on Wednesday afternoon. 
 
LUNCH-TIME AWARDS     
During lunch time the children are given a raffle ticket by a Lunch-time supervisor for 
good behaviour.  
This raffle is held every week and was won this week by:  
 

Y1 Corey Y2 La’Rae Y3 Sean 

Y4 Chase Y5 Erica Y6 Lashay 

  
A GOOD READ    
This week’s book has been recommended by Y4 Class - ‘Wave me goodbye, by 
Jacqueline Wilson “I like it as it’s an exciting book to read.” 
 
Dear Jesus 
As we near the end of another year 
we give thanks for this school. 
Our class, our friends, our teachers, our parents  
and all who support the school 
Amen 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
           

 

              

    

    

    

 

 

Dates to the end of term… 
 

 Monday 16th July  
3.30pm- 5pm – Reports Feedback 

 Tuesday 17th July  
9.30am – 3.00pm - EYFS Umberslade Farm 

 Wednesday 18th July  
9.15am - Mrs Daniels assembly, parents welcome 
1.30pm- party in afternoon  

 Thursday 19th July  
9.15am  - End of term Mass , parents welcome   
3.30pm- 5.30pm - Y6 Leavers’ Picnic, Y6 parents welcome 

 Friday 20th July – 
9.15am  - Congratulations assembly, parents welcome 
School finishes for the summer  
 

 4th September-   
8.45am  - School opens 

 26th October – School closed, teacher training 

 29th October- Half Term 

 21st December- Christmas Holiday 

 

 


